
Mayor’s Report  

For 
September 18, 2023 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 
 

1. Condolences to Representative Mary Peltola:  Mayor Jensen, on behalf of 

the Petersburg Borough Assembly, offers sincere condolences to Alaska’s U.S. 
Representative, Mary Peltola, for the recent loss of her husband. 

 
2. Early and Absentee Voting for the October 3, 2023 Municipal Election:  

Early and absentee voting is available in the Training Room of the Police 

Department (downstairs near the main entrance to the Municipal Building) 
from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Early and Absentee 

voting will end at 12:00 p.m. on Monday, October 2, 2023. 
 
For more information regarding the October 3, 2023 Municipal Election, please 

contact Clerk Thompson at 907-772-5405 or dthompson@petersburgak.gov.  
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